Memo

Date: August 16, 2021

RE: Town building usage policy effective August 16, 2021

From: Michelle Benivegna, Assistant Director of Administration and Management

The Town of East Haven will be limiting the use of the East Haven Senior Center to official town business--meeting of boards and commissions. Per the general guidance of the East Shore Health District, and specifically due to the "at risk" population that utilizes the center on a daily basis, this decision is being made for their protection. Those entering the senior center for town meetings/boards/ commissions, are encouraged to wear a mask regardless of vaccination status.

cc: Joseph Carfora, Mayor
Michael Luzzi, Town attorney
Matthew Marcarelli, EHFD Chief
Edward Lennon, EHPD Chief

Michael Pascucilla, ESDH Director